
                                                     STAFF REPORT 

 

 

DATE: June 27, 2014 

 

   

RE:  1100 20
th

 Street Administrative Hearing-Unauthorized Tree Trimming/Abuse 

 

 

FROM:  Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager, City of Key West 

 

 

On April 15, 2014, the office of the Tree Commission received a phone call regarding a 

mahogany tree being cut down at 1100 20
th

 Street.  An inspected verified that a 

mahogany tree located in the rear yard of 1100 20
th

 Street was being cut.  I spoke to the 

people in the house (renters) and they said that the neighbor was cutting the tree (1006 

18
th

 Terrace).  I walked over to 1006 18
th

 Terrace, no one was home so I left my card.  

Later in the day, Ms. Rivera called (305-304-0871).  When asked about the tree she stated 

that they were not cutting the tree down, just cutting the branches of the tree close to their 

property line because the leaves were going into the pool.  I asked her to stop all 

trimming, which they did. 

 

The tree was not being trimmed properly (poor cuts, tears, natural shape of tree is 

impacted) and it appears that more than 30% of the tree canopy has been removed 

therefore, a permit would have been required for the work.  

 

It is not known if the property owner was aware of the work being done.  

 

A recent inspection indicates that no further work has been done to the tree.  An arborist 

needs to be hired to properly trim, recut and shape the tree.    

 

  

 

 



 

Looking from 1006 18th Terrace 

 





 

Looking from corner house at 18th Terrace and 20th St 



 

Looking from 1006 18th Terrace 

 





 

Looking from corner house at 18th Terrace and 20th St 
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